North Stonington Cemetery Committee Special Meeting

7 May, 2021

The special Meeting was held at The North Stonington Grange at 2PM on May7, 2021.
All members except Mike Dibble were present, as well as Rachael White, who wishes fo
volunteer during our annual flag placements.

The meeting centered around assigning various graveyards to the members so that our
Memorial Day flags will be in place .
Anocther topic was the on-going cleaning and restoration of the Brown-Randall burying ground.
Photos were shown of the progress made as of this date.
Other future projects for the same treatment were also discussed.
Our treasurer, David Fede , gave us the accounting of the present budget.
Signage for the cemeteries is still being investigated.
We adjourned at 3;30PM.



